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Dear Lord Clement-Jones and Lord Wigley,  
 
I would like to make a correction to answers I gave during the Oral Questions on 
Mathematical Sciences in the House of Lords on Tuesday 2 April, recorded in 
Hansard Volume 845, Columns 236 and 237. 
  
During the debate, I misspoke when I referred to funding for “mathematical societies 
and learned societies”. 
  
Instead, I should have referred to “the National Academies”. 
  
I will place a copy of this letter in the libraries of the Houses. 
  
Yours sincerely 
  
 

 

 

 

LORD LEONG CBE 
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